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ALL COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. 1-62-84 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: POSSIBLE POSTAL STRIKE 

GEORGE DEUKEMEJIAN, Governo~ 

We have been advised by FNS that the Postal Service employees' contract will 
expire on July 21, 1984. There is a possibility that the postal employees may 
go on strike. It is our understanding that negotiations should begin on 
July 20, 1984 and the decision be made at their August 20 convention. 

FNS is not anticipating a strike but if there is one, the duration is not expected 
to be long and adjustments may be necessary in food coupon ordering and issuance. 
The Postal Service is preparing a contingency plan and anticipates the mail will 
go through however slowly. 

This ACIN is intended to alert you to the possibility of the strike so that you 
may be prepared with a contingency plan should it occur. If you have any 
questions, please contact your Food Stamp Corrective Action Bureau consultant. 

cc: CWDA 




